
KELLS SWIMMING POOL IS  
UNDERGOING RENOVATIONS 

  
THE POOL WILL BE CLOSED  

FROM SATURDAY 3rd  
NOVEMBER UNTIL  

SPRING 2019 
  

We would like to sincerely thank all of our customers for their  
co-operation over the closure period 

and  
We look forward to seeing you again in our new and improved 

facility in  
SPRING 2019 

 
Queries: customerservice@meathcoco.ie 

Tel. 046 9097000 
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